
Thu 06/08/2017 8:34 AM 
 
Thomas Sherman  
[External_Sender] Re: Seabrook Annual Assessment Meeting - Follow-up to Request for 
Publicly Available Information on www.NRC.gov 
 
TO:  Fred Bower 
 
Thank you, Fred. I will go through this carefully and let you know if I have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
Tom 
 
 
On Thu, Jun 8, 2017 at 8:31 AM Bower, Fred <Fred.Bower@nrc.gov> wrote: 
 
Dr. Sherman, 
 
Thank you for attending the Seabrook Annual Assessment Meeting 
(Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. 
ML17125A042) last night (June 7, 2017) in Hampton, NH.  We appreciate you sharing 
your views and engaging the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff with your 
questions.   
 
I am writing in response to your request, during the meeting, to be provided with the 
webpage links to access the publicly available annual radioactive effluent and 
environmental reports for Seabrook 1.  The reports for the period from 2005 to 2015 are 
available at the following link on the NRC’s 
website:  https://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/ops-experience/tritium/plant-specific-
reports/seab1.html.   
 
The NRC’s website provides a significant amount of publicly available information 
regarding the agency, its mission and our regulatory processes.  The following link 
would be a good starting point to obtain additional information regarding Seabrook 
Station:  https://www.nrc.gov/info-finder/reactors/seab1.html 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at the email address or phone numbers listed 
below if you have further questions or concerns regarding the NRC, its mission or 
issues within our regulatory purview. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fred Bower 
Chief | Projects Branch 3 | Division of Reactor Projects | Region I  | U.S. NRC | 
| 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, STE 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406 | 
: (610) 337-5200 | 📱: (610) 731-1920 | :  Fred.Bower@nrc.gov  | 


